
Ellington Primary School       27th February 2020 

Dear Parents & Carers 

World Book Day – Thursday 5th March  

As a celebration of World Book Day children can come to school on Thursday 5th March 

dressed up as their favourite story character. (This is a fun day and there is no cost 

involved). 

Also attached is a World Book Day voucher which entitles you to £1.00 off the price of a 

book, this voucher can be redeemed at booksellers supporting World Book Day and is 

valid from 27th February – 29th March 2020.  

Yours sincerely  

Mr K. Vardy  
Headteacher 
 
 


